
Rim Fire Follow-up
Good Afternoon,
I would like to take this opportunity to
commend all  members of the  local TCARES
Radio Club along with volunteers from the
Calaveras Radio Club and the Amateur Radio
Community  who  donated  their  time  and
equipment,    working  with   County  OES

during  the  Rim  Fire.

Here is a form which was submitted to the ARRL ( American
Radio  Relay  league)  Detailing   Amateur  (  Ham)  Radio
Involvement.

FSD-157

Thank you to All
“When ALL ELSE FAILS”
Carl Croci NI6Z
Tuolumne County ARES  EC.

http://calaverasars.org/Web/?p=625
http://calaverasars.org/Web/wp-content/uploads/2013/09/FSD-157.pdf

